
As a lifetime fisher and one who cares about the needs of all creatures and plants and what more 
important need is there, than water, I urge you to support the small fee increases to fund important 
programs and staff. I wish the legislature would adequately fund these programs with General Funds 
dollars..but until we get campaign finance reform, I'm willing to do the right thing, if they won't, and 
pay a bit more.. 
Robert B.Bernstein 
7415 SE Main St. 
Portland 97215 

 


